
Submitter: Richard Ratter 

On Behalf Of: Oppose 

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1589 

We oppose banning wake surfing in the Newberg pool. 

 

We live on the river in the Newberg Pool and are effected by all boats and 

individuals. We do everything from paddle board, surf, fish, anything water related. 

The river needs to be open to all water sports. We have lived in the river over 20 

years, are main erosion events ever year are the winter storms and high water 

events. 

 


